
11/01/2019 

MRS Jill Clouston 
14 Kirkstone RD 
Wheeler Hts NSW 2097 
jc_c@optusnet.com.au 

RE: DA2018/1828 - 3 Berith Street WHEELER HEIGHTS NSW 2097

I have the need to park in Berith St each day while caring for my father who lives there. During 
school terms there is limited parking in Berith St due to Wheeler Hts public school drop off and 
pick up and people constantly need to park across driveways to enable them to collect their 
children. The parking has become even more congested due to the added town houses 
recently completed in Rose Ave and because parking in Rose Ave is already scarce, many 
people are using Berith St to find additional parking. There is also another development to be 
completed two blocks from that new build with yet more town houses. This will bring even more 
vehicles to an already congested street. Visibility for cars coming out of Berith St into Rose Ave 
is also a major concern. There is already a large school with limited street parking, town 
houses with inadequate car spaces and now you are planning more housing to an already over 
populated area. Please don't make our area revolting with over development and traffic 
congestion. I thought Dee Why was the trade off for that. And what a mess Dee Why is! Thank 
you for considering my concerns. Jill Clouston 
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